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System Sensor Europe has decided to remove the VdS marking on the label of the 
Conventional Zone Monitor modules CZ(R) effective from 1st March 2025. 

These modules are undergoing updates to conform to the new VdS 2543 regulation.  

 

Affected Products 

The impacted products that will no longer have the VdS mark on the label are listed below: 

Affected Products Description 

M210EA-CZ Conventional Zone Monitor Module - Capacitor (System Sensor) 

M210EA-CZR Conventional Zone Monitor Module - Resistor (System Sensor) 

M710E-CZ Conventional Zone Monitor Module - Capacitor (Notifier) 

M710E-CZR Conventional Zone Monitor Module - Resistor (Notifier) 

MI-DCZME Conventional Zone Monitor Module - Capacitor (Morley IAS) 

MI-DCZRME Conventional Zone Monitor Module - Resistor (Morley IAS) 

Contact  

Please contact your local representative for any queries in relation to this notice. 
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